
The European Space Agency wishes to thank

GNSS Research Centre, 
Department of Spatial Sciences,

Curtin University,  
Perth, Australia

for the successful Galileo position fix made

on 21th March 2013 from 11:14 to 13:15 UTC
in Perth, Australia

This award is granted to the first 50 users of the Galileo system.
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